
 
 
Date: 28th May, 2024 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub.: Intimation Regarding Change in Website of The Company 
 

With reference to the change of name and change of object of the Company and captioned 
subject, we would like to inform you that the official website of the Company viz. 
www.ashokalcochem.com has been renamed to www.aeonx.digital.   
 
The disclosures and information as required to be maintained by the Company in compliance 
with the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, Companies 
Act, 2013 and other applicable laws are being duly maintained on the website www.aeonx.digital.   
 
Kindly take above information on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For AEONX DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY LTD. 
 
 
 
KRUPAL UPADHYAY 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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